
Attention User; 

Your email Quota is almost exceeded. Starting from October  10th , we are 

migrating to new email interface. So we are currently doing maintenance 

on our server. Please, Visit page below to update your account and avoid 

losing your inbox. 

http://vineyarddesignate.com/wp-admin/network/allow.html 

Thank you, 

Technical Team 


